From: Charles Loxley

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Re: Planning Applications WSCC_011_21 - Ford Circular Technology Park - Further information
Date: 09 August 2021 09:55:19

I object to this Application on the simple basis that the Town of Arundel

is directly South West of this site. The prevailing wind for the United Kingdom

is and always will be South West. The Residual Fumes and Smoke from the Unit
will give the Inhabitants Cancer. There is no relevant research to prove that this

is not True. As the "Honeypot" of the South East of England Tourist Locations with
over 500,000 Tourists Visitors per annum, all of whom will be exposed to the

Contamination generated by this unnecessary operation
From: Mr & Mrs C. Loxley [

On Wed, Aug 4, 2021 at 11:09 AM PL Planning Applications

<planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017

Notice under Regulation 25 of the submission of further information and evidence
respecting an environmental statement

Application Number WSCC/011/21

Proposal Demolition of existing buildings and structures and
construction and operation of an energy recovery facility and
a waste sorting and transfer facility for treatment of
municipal, commercial and industrial wastes, including
ancillary buildings, structures, parking, hardstanding and
landscape works

Location Ford Circular Technology Park, Ford Road, Ford, Arundel
BN18 0XL

Applicant Ford Energy from Waste, Grundon Waste Management,
Viridor Energy

District/Borough Arun

Following the submission of the above planning application which is accompanied by an
Environmental Statment, notice is hereby given that further information and other general
clarifications on a range of matters have been submitted to West Sussex County Council under
the above provisions inlcuding in respect of; Hard and Soft Landscaping, Odour, Dust,
Noise/Vibration, Highways, Landscape and Visual Impacts, Heritage Impacts, Drainage, and Air
Quality & Emissions.

All previously submitted comments will continue to be taken into account and do not
need to be re-submitted, however, you are invited to make additional comments on the
further information. Please do so by 5 September 2021. Your comments should include your
name, address, email address and the application number.

The application details can be viewed on our website: https://westsussex.planning-

register.co.uk/planning/display/WSCC/011/21 or scan the QR code at the end of this letter

Comments should be made:

» Online at: www.w X.gov.uk/plannin

= emailed to: planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk

= in writing sent to: County Planning, West Sussex County Council, County Hall, Chichester
PO19 IRH

Please consider helping to reduce the cost to your council and the environment by
submitting comments electronically.

Your details (except phone number, signature and email address) and comments will be publicly
available and published online as soon as practicable following their receipt. Do not include any
personal information that you would not wish to be publicly available.

Comments that are potentially defamatory or breach equality laws or other legal obligations
may be omitted from consideration. We also reserve the right to redact your comments.



We will not respond to individual comments but will take them into account in deciding the
application.

Those who have made comments on the application will be notified if the application is to be
considered by the Planning Committee so that you can attend the meeting and if you so wish,
request to speak.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

James Neave
County Planning

vt
phone: [

County Planning, West Sussex County Council | Location: Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 1RH
| E-mail: planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it
has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it to
anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to
ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before
opening any attachment.





